
• ~ THE PRESIDENT 
OF THE 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

Excellency, 

29 January 2018 

I have the pleasure to transmit herewith a letter, dated 26 January 2018, from 
H.E. Ms. Alya Ahmed S. Al Thani, Permanent Representative of the State of Qatar 
and H.E. Mr. Einar Gunnarsson, Permanent Representative oflceland, Co-Facilitators 
of the ECOSOC review process, in accordance with Resolution 6811 entitled "Review 
of the implementation of General Assembly resolution 61116 on the strengthening of 
the Economic and Social Council". 

The co-facilitators are convening the fIrst informal meeting on Tuesday, 
6 February 2018, at 10:00 a.m., in the Trusteeship Council Chamber, instead of 
1 February 2018 as previously communicated in my letter dated 21 December 2017. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York 



Excellency, 

PERMANENT MISSION 

OF ICELANDT(1THE UN 

26 January 2018 

Weare writing with reference to General Assembly resolution 68/1 entitled "Review of 
implementation of General Assembly resolution 61/16 on the strengthening of the Economic and 
Social Council", in which the General Assembly decided that the arrangements contained in the 
resolution and its mmex will be reviewed at its seventy-second session. 

We wish to convey that the first informal meeting will be held on 6 February at 10:00 am 
in the Trusteeship Council, instead of on 1 February 2018 as previously communicated. 

We look forward to your constructive engagement. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of our highest consideration. 

HE. Ms. AIya AImled S. AI Thani 
Permanent Representative of the 

State of Qatar to the United Nations 

All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers to the United Nations 
New York 

HE. Mr. Einar Gunnarsson 
Permanent Representative of 
Iceland to the United Nations 


